
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Due to increased restrictions by the Provincial Government 
regarding COVID-19 cases in the Winnipeg Metropolitan 

Region and some staff working from home, the ICM office is 
currently closed to the public.  

 
ICM is continuing all of its business functions remotely via 

online services and email. 
 

If you are delivering a package please use the drop-box to 
leave your package. For inquiries, please email 

contactus@icm.mb.ca.  
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: The ICM will be closed on Friday, October 9, 2020 in 
support of government’s efforts to redirect resources to front line expenses 

arising from COVID-19.  
 

ICM’s services will resume at 8:30 am, Tuesday, October 13th, 2020 
following the Thanksgiving weekend. 

 

 
Thank you for your patience during this time. 

Stay safe and healthy! 
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